Dear Chris, 

I just submitted our renewal request via the NIMSS system 
(a) requesting to write a renewal proposal 
(b) entering our Issues and Justification in the text box. 

At this time I would also like to request that the number of our project be retained.  I realize that this is not usually done. 
However, to finance project activities not supported by state experiment stations under this project, we have established 
a non-profit bank account in the state of Arizona.  We collect registration fees to defray costs of conferences.  If at all possible, 
I would like to avoid having to go through the process of applying for a new non-profit tax number.  Thanks for your attention. 

Best Regards, 

George Frisvold 
Professor & Extension Specialist 
Department of Agricultural & Resource Economics 
319 Cesar Chavez Building 
University of Arizona 
Tucson, AZ 85721 
(520) 621-6269
